
 
 
 

 
 
 
 

REQUEST 17648 RESPONSE 

I am updating our records to take account of any 
changes to the council tax reduction/support 
scheme in Wigan from April 2025. 
 
If you have made any changes for 2025/26 
compared to the scheme you operated in 2024/25, 
please could you identify those changes. 
 

We have not made any changes to our 
Council Tax Reduction scheme for 2025/26. 
The only changes made are due to 
changes in base legislation, uprating and 
prescribed requirements. 
 
Our 2025/26 scheme has now been 
published online. You can view this by 
visiting our website 
www.wigan.gov.uk/CouncilTaxReduction  
 

 

http://www.wigan.gov.uk/CouncilTaxReduction

